

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)  
Sent: 10/18/2010 10:01:59 AM  
To: 'gkk@cpuc.ca.gov' (gkk@cpuc.ca.gov); 'scr@cpuc.ca.gov' (scr@cpuc.ca.gov)  
Cc: 'Kahlon, Gurbux' (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov)  
Bcc:  
Subject: Re: MEA Billing Changes

Gurbux and Steve,

We need to reschedule this meeting because the IT Director I was going to bring to the meeting has a conflict at 10:00. It also looks like we are making good progress in resolving the outstanding issues with MEA. I'm expecting we may have everything resolved in a few more days. If you still want to meet once we get this resolved, we can do that to discuss the solution, or in the off chance we don't reach agreement, then we can meet to discuss the outstanding issues. Do want to reschedule something for this Thursday or Friday (afternoon would be best for us), or just wait a few more days to see how things develop?

Erik

-----Original Appointment-----

**From:** Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel)  
**Sent:** Thursday, October 14, 2010 4:23 PM  
**To:** Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); 'gkk@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'scr@cpuc.ca.gov'  
**Cc:** 'Kahlon, Gurbux'  
**Subject:** MEA Billing Changes  
**When:** Tuesday, October 19, 2010 10:00 AM-10:30 AM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada).  
**Where:** CPUC